
Amari Pattaya Receives a Certificate of
Appreciation from Jesters Care for Kids

Recently, the management team of Amari Pattaya led by Brendan Daly, general manager (second
from right), received a certificate of appreciation from Jesters Care For Kids, led by Lewis “Woody”
Underwood, chairman (second from left). The certificate was to show appreciation to the hotel for
hosting the wonderful Gala Party Night 2015. This was the fifth consecutive year that the hotel
provided an amazing venue for the charity event.

The Jesters Care For Kids Charity Drive was established in 1998 by the Jesters Motorcycle Club, to
provide children in need of educational opportunities for a brighter future. They support children of
all ages, including children with disabilities.
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